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Make Your Brand Matter

2022-07-29

combine brand and experience into a single exciting whole to drive growth the digital
transformation era has come and gone experiential concepts like personalization
transparency transference uniquity and immediacy are now table stakes in an
increasingly connected and responsive market companies that failed to ante up are
already gone or fading fast in make your brand matter serial entrepreneur and brand
strategist steve soechtig delivers an eye opening discussion of the post digital
transformation era in which we now live the book walks you through the evolution of
brand and experience leveraging examples of historical and digitally native brands that
have succeeded and failed to seize the digital moment you ll discover brands that
enabled new customer acquisition customer value optimization and customer loyalty all
the while realizing that brand and experience are two sides of the same coin the book
also offers strategies techniques and activities for teams to capture digital
opportunities discussions of why brand and experience reinforce one another and how
experiences must embrace reflect and enforce brand identity tactics to accelerate the
customer s progression from evaluator to loyal advocate make your brand matter is an
essential resource for marketing professionals it also belongs on the bookshelves of
company founders owners managers executives and other business leaders seeking to
develop their organization s ability to marry brand and experience into one coherent
and exciting package

Your Story Matters

2020-04-07

your story is bigger than you know from its tiniest details to its most dramatic events
your story is a sacred gift worthy of attention but how do you find and tell that story
in this practical liberating guide based on her thirty years of writing and teaching
leslie leyland fields will lead you step by step in exploring your past and shaping
your memories into vivid compelling stories with writing exercises to help you dive
deeper into your story you ll discover new spiritual truths reclaim the past share hope
and pass on your own extraordinary legacy understanding god s work in our stories is a
vital part of our faith not just a book for writers this practical and inspiring book
teaches us how to sift through our experiences to find the places we have witnessed god
in our journey the mysterious the tragic the miraculous and the ordinary find even more
inspiration and guidance with your story for his glory a companion video curriculum
available online or in dvd format leslie was not only my first writing mentor she
continues to mentor me with the way she lives her life and shapes it into an
unforgettable story that gives hope and gives god the glory ann voskamp new york times
bestselling author leslie has a deep commitment to writing life giving words this book
promises to prompt the best out of storytellers and creatives max lucado new york times
bestselling author personal and profound inspirational and practical god focused and
with its feet firmly placed on the ground this is a necessary and beautiful book for
anyone and everyone brett lott new york times bestselling author director of mfa
program at the college of charleston

Your Looks Matter

2011-10

this book is taking us on a journey to open our windows for a wider vision towards
looks of course beauty lies in the eyes of viewers but still there is a kind of
prejudice in eyes of some yes of course your looks matter to other this is the bitter
truth of the society that it is full of such people who judge and criticize you just by
your outer looks and if you are not criticized even then anyhow the world makes you
feel awkward and uncomfortable if you don t have a good outer appearances isn t it hmm
this book your looks matter is not to prove it s title as a theory but to show you the
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reality of the world you may can t change people s mindsets but certainly you can adopt
yourself in the actual world to cope of with the issue of lookism which has now become
one of the serious global social issues our writers have put too efforts to manifest
how much one s outside looks really matter in the rollercoaster of this life beside
this they also have tried to motivate those guys who have lost their sanity due to
their imperfect outer appearance

What Matters Most Is What You Do Next

2015-06-07

take a journey through this book replete with warm reminders of how the little things
in life can help you through life s big and small trials and tribulations warm your
heart with endearing examples of god s grace and gods love inside you will find amusing
short anecdotes that will give you self reflective indications of why we should all
feel blessed no matter what our station in life

I Matter - So Does Your Cause - Starting a Nonprofit

2010-04-13

robert stack has worked in the nonprofit and government field for the last three
decades over the past 26 years he created one of the largest nonprofits in the human
services disabilities field he is an expert in nonprofit development management and
fundraising robert stack has operated offices in cairo egypt and is consulted by
governors and government leaders on public policy and nonprofit development

What's In Your Heart Really Does Matter

2020-02-11

have you ever tried to figure out your life s affairs and the math didn t add up does
your life seem complex puzzled confused chaotic defeated challenging misunderstood more
often than normal if you answered yes then this self help book is for you this book
will be a great tool in your journey toward wholeness and a deeper awareness of who you
are in the true calling of god s words this book will challenge you to change for the
better you will be living a more fulfilling radiant vibrant energetic passionate life
with divine purpose

You Matter.

2010-04

transform the way you live your life with a message of unexpected hope radical joy and
deep connection you matter not because of what you earn or how you look or what you ve
achieved but because you are inherently valuable author matthew emerzian takes this
seemingly simple premise and shows readers how truly understanding their own worth will
change every aspect of their lives you matter is a call to empathy and a joyous
celebration of the value of each and every person the book is structured into three
sections each of which expands the concept in ever widening ripples in the first
section i matter readers come to terms with their own worth in you matter that
awareness expands to acknowledge and celebrate the value of the people around us and
finally in we matter emerzian explores the power of a thriving community with those
around us each chapter features exercises journal prompts and conversation starters to
help readers dive deeper author matt emerzian is the founder of every monday matters a
not for profit dedicated to spreading the message of self worth and compassion to
people throughout the world every week 1 2 million people from elementary school
children to employees at national corporations engage with ideas and concepts from
every monday matters you matter is a manifesto of self esteem and call to action for
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people to find their meaning and live fully and change the world while doing so

You Matter to God

2011-09

beloved bible teacher uses powerful biblical teachings to free readers from guilt
insecurity fear and shame in order to realize how incredibly loved they are

Calling All Souls-You Do Matter!

2008-08-12

calling all souls you do matter offers a uniquely eclectic collection of prose with a
fresh perspective for the new era of enlightenment in religion law and science we
compartmentalize church state and the media and so the messages become mixed blurred
and too complicated to sort out the traditional family career and lifestyle
environments have vanished replaced by our modern society we are now entering a new era
in which we must begin to think for ourselves invoke our free will and practice common
sense calling all souls you do matter is a wake up call with a new take on wisdom
common sense and the golden rule all blended together to lighten your journey as you
begin your soul s work here on earth you do matter you do count and you are loved very
much by your creator you are very important here on this earth and at this time your
spirit soul has been placed here for a reason to learn something to share something to
teach something you have been blessed with special gifts and talents that only you can
open and share with the world your gift back is what you have created with your skills
and talents the happiest people in the all world are those who follow their passion

Do You Matter?

2022-08-24

definitely a game changer design experience is the power shift to our era what mass
marketing was to the last century john sculley former ceo pepsi and apple great design
is about creating a deep relationship with your customers if you don t you re roadkill
this book shows you how and much much more be prepared to have your mind blown bill
burnett executive director design program stanford university design is the last great
differentiator and yet so few really understand it do you matter offers a marvelous
series of direct in your face observations and drives home the means to an absolutely
integrated design strategy ray riley design gm entertainment and devices microsoft this
book will challenge you to ask and answer what arguably are the most important
questions an executive can ponder today so open up noah kerner ceo noise and coauthor
chasing cool more and more companies are coming to understand the competitive advantage
offered by outstanding design with this you can create products services and
experiences that truly matter to your customers lives and thereby drive powerful
sustainable improvements in business performance but delivering great designs is not
easy many companies accomplish it once or twice few do it consistently the secret
building a truly design driven business in which design is central to everything you do
do you matter shows how to do precisely that legendary industrial designer robert
brunner who laid the groundwork for apple s brilliant design language and stewart emery
success built to last begin by making an incontrovertible case for the power of design
in making emotional connections deepening relationships and strengthening brands you ll
learn what it really means to be design driven and how that translates into action at
nike apple bmw and ikea you ll learn design driven techniques for managing your entire
experience chain define effective design strategies and languages and learn how to
manage design from the top encouraging risky design innovations that lead to entirely
new markets the authors show how and how not to use research how to extend design
values into marketing manufacturing and beyond and how to keep building on your
progress truly baking design into all your processes and culture
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You Matter

2021-04-27

in a chaotic world moments of reflection bring inner peace through mindful and
intuitive prompts certified canadian counsellor nikki roy implores you to delve deep
into your psyche to ask yourself why and to welcome the response with a variety of
exercises and tips on how you can achieve connectivity with your true self and with
nature you are reminded that you truly matter no matter your life path with fourteen
adult colouring pages and reflective nature photography from canada s enchanting west
coast you matter healing with nature offers a moment of reflection in this busy world
helping you find calmness within and maintain it throughout your hectic days

Mama, You Still Matter

2014-01-31

motherhood the hardest most rewarding job on the planet that grows us teaches us
stretches us and fills our heart with more love than we could ever imagine but what
happens when we burn out what happens when we lose our steam and feel as we have lost
the woman we once were what do we do when we feel as if we have nothing left to give
the answer is simple we must stop putting ourselves last we must remember that in order
to love others and be the best mama we can possibly be we must first nurture our mind
body and soul and let go of the guilt that surrounds us we must confidently look in the
mirror daily and remind ourselves mama you still matter

How to Stay Young and Fit No Matter How Old You Get: Anti-
Aging Secrets

2009-05-26

when you look in the mirror are you unhappy with how you look do you wish that you
could look younger stop looking for youth in lotions creams and treatments and take the
wellness approach to looking and feeling younger if you want to rejuvenate your mind
body and spirit this is the book that will tell you how to do it learn how to think
young feel young and look young longer naturally without expensive facial products
youth starts within the body so learn how to eat to stay young how to think to stay
young and how to act to stay young the wellness approach will not only help you feel
better but you will look better stop wishing that you were younger and do something
about it by reading this book today stop feeling old and start feeling good again this
book is full of tips on how to change your life for the better helping you keep off the
signs of aging change your life now by picking up this book

You Matter More Than You Think

2019-11-12

are you longing to make a difference a season of soul searching walks along discovery
beach in seattle revealed a secret far too many women never find in this heartfelt book
leslie parrott reveals a personal message sure to keep you from looking at the pieces
of your life as mere fragments scattered to and fro by any impulsive tide rather you
will soon see that the random fragments of your life whether it s doing laundry dashing
to the store tending to either your kids or a full time job or both mean something the
random pieces of your life hold great potential for making a profound difference with
the help of her band of sisters leslie shows you how to take the improvised moments of
your own life and create a worthy composition of more value than you imagined you re
already making a difference and the more you understand this difference the bigger that
difference will be whether you are married or single restless or content wounded or
strong this book designed for every woman who longs to be more than part of the

http://2020sport.mombaby.com.tw/


learn british english word power eryk [PDF]

2020sport.mombaby.com.tw

mainstream is for you

Your Mess Matters

2010-03-04

what if the mess of your life is where god is about to do his best work life can be a
tangled mess luke lezon s mess came in the form of alarming health issues transforming
him from fun loving and god fearing to angry and hopeless as luke s health deteriorated
for months without answers the stress of not knowing suddenly spiraled into a mental
and emotional breakdown as a pastor he wasn t supposed to struggle with life s mess but
then maybe we ve been wrong about the mess all along as luke learned you are not made
of the mess you are made through it if you re feeling lonely or less than ashamed of
where you ve been or anxious about where you re going this is a message crafted just
for you god is never afraid of a mess he s never run from some dirt and blood in fact
the mess is exactly where he does his best work if we believe that god created us from
dust and redeemed us through the blood of the cross we can trust him with our tangled
lives your mess matters is a lifeline to hang on to a light in the dark reminding you
that god is still at work making your life more beautiful than ever before through
vulnerable stories of his own journey and profound biblical truths luke will guide you
through the process of entrusting your story to jesus and letting him work his biggest
promises through your greatest regrets with luke s encouraging insight and bold truth
telling your mind will be comforted your heart inspired and your soul empowered to let
god transform your mess into a masterpiece

Feel the Way You Want to Feel ... No Matter What!

2020-08-04

do you want to learn how to effectively overcome lifes problems so that you can happily
live a productive life are you seeking to improve your mental well being reduce stress
and improve your physical health feel the way you want to feel no matter what teaches
powerful and effective rational self counseling techniques that can be applied to lifes
most difficult problems and situations this book will teach you how to focus on what
you really want out of life not just on what you think is possible determine the
difference between practical and emotional problems analyze your thoughts and behaviors
to determine whether they are rational for you recognize and correct the twenty six
common mental mistakes recognize and correct common beliefs that create a great deal of
grief combat depression anxiety and anger develop rational replacement thoughts that
are not just happy thoughts but that are accurate practice those new thoughts and
behaviors until they become automatic based on the philosophy and techniques of
rational living therapy that author aldo pucci has been developing since 1990 these
skills will give you the confidence to make yourself feel good anytime in any situation

Your Life Matters

2019-02-08

your life matters helps people of all ages honour their truth and embrace all that they
have lived by teaching them to write their life stories author psychotherapist and
writing coach junie swadron has guided men and women to write their life stories for
more than twenty five years her books re write your life and write where you are have
helped thousands of writers move through fear and writer s block in your life matters
you will learn how to inspire others with the wisdom you ve attained in your lifetime
achieve your life long dream of writing your story bust through your blocks to write
with confidence and ease free yourself from your painful past by writing your truth
allow the hard lessons of life to become your greatest gifts
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You are Enough... You Matter A Devotional on Finding
Purpose in God

2013-07-08

everyone wonders about life that is a fact if you take this notion of wonder a step
deeper then you begin to reflect on what is the purpose of your life what career path
was meant for you who is the man or woman you are supposed to become am i where god
intended me to be is there more to my calling oh boy the questions are endless the
thoughts can bog you down and it can become overwhelming wonder is an amazing thing
because we are able to dream big and chase failure the purpose of this devotional is to
help students in their faith journey to deepen their walk with christ jesus everyone at
some point needs to refocus their attention on jesus christ after all jesus wants more
than just part of us he wants all of us

You Are Not Going to Heaven (and why it doesn’t matter)

2022-03-17

honesty humility the purpose and future of the church useful and not useful parts of
the bible a doctrine of salvation that includes mosquitoes these are some of the topics
dealt with in this controversial book written for those who still have hope for the
church as well as those who don t wes bergen s aim is to cast a vision of the church
beyond divine fire insurance bergen s contention is that salvation is something that
either happens here and now on this earth or not at all salvation is something that
happens to bodies more importantly salvation is something that either will happen on
this earth or we risk making the world uninhabitable by human beings souls are
irrelevant when the air is dirty the water is undrinkable and there isn t enough to eat
these are the things that the bible really cares about and form the building blocks for
the salvation that god offers this is also why this book is not about heaven the bible
is not a manual for getting to heaven the bible cares very little about heaven and
neither should you salvation is about what happens to bodies on tuesday rather than
what we do sunday morning or what happens to souls after the body dies forget about
heaven either you trust in god or you don t now get to work helping salvation happen

Your Story Matters

2020-08-04

like a best friend giving you essential advice i can t wait to give this to every
writer i know candice carty williams why do stories matter i tell stories to make sense
of the world as i see it the world i have lived and experienced read about and heard
about and what i want it to be i tell stories to make sense of myself nikesh shukla
author writing mentor and bestselling editor of the good immigrant knows better than
most the power that every unique voice has to create change whether it s a novel
personal essay non fiction work or short story or even just the formless desire to
write something your story matters will hone your skill and help you along the way this
book includes exercises and prompts that will develop your idea no matter what genre
you re writing in it is practical to the point and focused on letting you figure out
what you want to write how you want to write and why this is the best use of your voice
accessible and thought provoking your story matters will inspire you to keep thinking
about writing even when you don t have the time to put pen to paper

Raising Your Grandchildren (Grandparenting Matters)

2014-06-01

you thought you were done raising children but now unexpectedly your child isn t able
to raise their own kids so you step up to fill in the gap but what comes next do you
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have the energy to get the job done are you equipped in this ever changing world and
will you be able to help your grandchildren draw close to the god you love in raising
your grandchildren you ll discover the practical tools as well as the encouragement you
need to find hope in christ and strength for the journey with wisdom and compassion
this book focuses on common emotional and spiritual challenges and along the way
readers will hear true stories from other grandparents going down this road themselves
no one expects to be a grandparent raising a grandchild and it can be a daunting task
but take courage it can also be a blessing let this book be your guide to finding hope
and joy in the journey

Achievement Matters: Getting Your Child The Best Education
Possible

2016-06-08

inspiring stories practical tips and expert advice ebony inspiring stories and
practical tips urge parents and caregivers to unlock their children s potential library
journal a much needed resource that will enable parents to become partners in their
children s academic success read it and tell others to read it marian wright edelman
founder children s defense fund there s a crisis in our classrooms in school districts
across the country children of color earn sub par test scores and are frequently
relegated to less challenging classes low achievement will doom our children to a
future far beneath their capabilities unless we do something about it in this updated
edition of achievement matters hugh b price the former president of the national urban
league shows you how to help your child succeed and make america s public schools
accountable a vital resource for parents and caregivers here are practical tips for
improving children s literacy and achievement levels while instilling a lifelong
enthusiasm for education price explains how to make sure your child isn t missing out
on essential courses recommends proven techniques for cutting through bureaucracy to
create an environment conducive to learning and shares insightful personal stories from
using the latest technology to providing after school and summer programs to give our
youth direction and keep them away from drugs and violence this book offers real tools
for making a powerful positive impact and guiding your child to the brightest possible
future a noteworthy effort to improve parental involvement student motivation and
institutional accountability kweisi mfume former president and ceo naacp 66 870 words

Health Matters: Fifty-Two Ways to Get Your Body to Love
You Back

2020-06-02

learning to love our bodies can be among the most transformational things we do in life
but how do we get our bodies to love us back in her guidebook health matters rosie bank
shares fifty two practical lessons that will help others gradually improve their lives
health and overall vitality in order to create lasting change rosie a board certified
integrative nutrition health coach relies on her personal and professional experiences
to provide a yearlong weekly plan intended to help anyone achieve a happier more
balanced life health matters will inspire you to become not just a master of your
health but also a loving encouraging committed and forgiving boss of your body a
wonderful program to help you recover your health and discover the most that you can be
susan m kleiner phd rd facn chs fissn author of the good mood diet and co author of
power eating 4th edition

Discipling Your Grandchildren (Grandparenting Matters)

2012-09

you are a grandparent with a passion to impact your grandkids for christ but sometimes
you struggle to find fun and meaningful ways to disciple them and leave a lasting
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legacy of faith help is at hand in discipling your grandchildren great ideas to help
them know love and serve god in which grandparenting expert dr josh mulvihill has
compiled dozens of suggestions and strategies to help you do just that with an
assortment of actionable ideas from pragmatic tips on how to better connect with your
grandchildren to fun age appropriate activities discipling your grandchildren is an
invaluable tool chest for grandparents who want to build a biblical foundation lead by
example and point their grandchildren to christ practical yet powerful the information
ideas and best practices shared by mulvihill can be implemented and adapted in ways
that work for your unique grandparenting situation whether your grandkids are two or
twenty around the corner or across the globe

Because Your Online Presence Matters

1923-01

people who believe that they have no time and who lack the awareness of values time
management and goal setting tend to be followers they procrastinate they usually don t
care to contribute to the higher good and they live in a comfort zone with no vision or
plan for a better future they live their lives in a blurry world where opportunities
are missed and the promise of success is blocked in stop wasting your time start doing
what matters most a wake up call for true leadership you will gain new awareness and
learn how to use success strategies and the art of goal setting in deciding how you
spend your time and thereby transcend the limits of possibilities for your future true
and good leaders understand and rely on these tools to achieve success are you a true
leader are you prepared to make a significant difference in your life and the lives of
those around you if you are ready to find the answers within yourself if you are
willing to start doing what matters most and if you want to leave a legacy of power
synergy and higher values to the children of humanity then this is the book for you
this is your wake up call for true leadership the way you determine your values and
organize your priorities determines everything you achieve as a leader and this book
gives you a wonderful blueprint to do just that brian tracy author of how the best
leaders lead

Stop Wasting Your Time and Start Doing What Matters Most

2014-03

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology
and their world the core belief that popular science and our readers share the future
is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help
make it better

Popular Science

1893

as sweet lily pitter patter stares out the window at the rain falling from the sky she
tries to make sense of all that matters a few minutes later while perched on her mother
s lap lily closes her eyes and drifts into a dream world where she is about to discover
all the ways she can honor the earth with her mother s voice to guide her on her sleepy
journey around the world lily traverses magnificent mountains caves deserts and streams
while learning to think with her mind and lead with her heart as she realizes how her
everyday choices impact the environment around her lily learns the important lesson
that preserving the earth starts with her in this delightful children s picture book
that integrates playful language with a focus on global awareness a little girl
explores nature and all its beautiful creatures and becomes empowered to help take care
of her world
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Sweet Lily Pitter-Patter, What You Do Surely Matters: (To
the Trees & the Bumbling Bees)

2013-08-15

discover how to live more give more have you ever wondered how to create a personal
legacy that will endure greg hammond and ron ware help people just like you discover
that both generous living and generous giving are possible with their guidance you can
learn how to gain confidence clarity and financial freedom you can create a life and
legacy plan that provides abundantly for your family and makes a powerful impact on the
charitable causes and organizations you care about most after all if you knew you could
wouldn t you a portion of the proceeds from the sale of this book will be directed to
the do more that matters foundation fund

Senate documents

1888

the miracle in this book nicholas presents you a practical unique subliminal very
simple detailed method of how to find what matters and create the life you want you
will feel the effects immediately and the results will appear very quickly so it was in
my case you will not achieve fulfillment and happiness until you become the architect
of your own reality imagine that with a few moments each day you could begin the
powerful transformation toward complete control of your own life and well being through
this unique subliminal method combined with positive affirmations the order of words is
extremely important for every book written by nicholas these are arranged to be
traversed in a certain way so as to eliminate certain blockages in the human being
blockages that are bringing disease or failure on various plans you don t need a big
chunk of your time or expensive programs everything is extremely simple health money
prosperity abundance safety stability sociability charisma sexual vitality erotic
attraction will optimism perseverance self confidence tenacity courage love loving
relationships self control self esteem enthusiasm refinement intuition detachment
intelligence mental calm power of concentration exceptional memory aspiration
transcendence wisdom compassion you have the ability to unlock your full inner
potential and achieve your ultimate goals this is the age old secret of the financial
elite world class scholars and olympic champions for example when you watch the
olympics you ll find one consistency in all of the champions each one closes their eyes
for a moment and clearly affirms visualizes themselves completing the event flawlessly
just before starting then they win gold medals and become champions that s merely one
example of how the real power of mind can elevate you above any of life s challenges by
reading this book you will feel totally that life deserves to be lived and enjoyed
every moment and that everything that you propose for yourself becomes easy for you to
fulfill nicholas will guide you to touch your longed for dream and will make you see
life from a new perspective full of freshness and success this book helps you step by
step in a natural way in just 3 minutes a day to change your misguided way of thinking
and to find what matters and create the life you want note for good nicholas keep the
price of the book as lower as he can even if is a hard work behind this project a
significant portion of the earnings from the sale of the book are used for these
purposes for charity volunteer projects nature restoration and other inspired ideas to
do good where it is needed if you can not afford to buy the book please contact
nicholas and he will give you a free copy you also have a bonus in the pages of the
book that makes you live your success by doing a seemingly trivial thing you will feel
the difference yes the miracle is possible get your copy now

You Can Do More That Matters

1890

deckler s chronicles trying to do the right things can get you killed detective deckler
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finds his purpose as he and michele fights to save city and country from terror and
crime in their unique way of removing the evil minded bad guys from the streets of
plainville usa the author s ability to transcend the norms of writing and discovery is
displayed in each story and verse truly an interesting art the author writes with
clarity about the differences of man to man to world charlie s relationship to himself
and his world is displayed by the author s unique dialogue and conversation as charles
wanders through his compressed reality poetic thoughts is a resonance of verse and
perspective of the rights and wrongs of a world going nowhere the author uses his
knowledge to show this distinctive reality

Effective Statements (795 +) to Find What Matters and
Create the Life You Want

2012-03-23

failure is not an option my name is paul franklin you might remember me as jaxon hart s
former boss now i go by a different title entrepreneur as the owner of a flailing bar
work is my life with every penny of my savings on the line living on the property doesn
t even feel like a hardship so much as a necessity i expected lots of late nights when
i bought this place what i didn t expect was a new employee that i can t keep my mind
off of no matter how hard i try as a single mom kiersten willoughby s sole focus is on
providing for her son yet another reason to keep my hands off of her and stay focused
on my goals she doesn t need the distractions that come with a new relationship any
more than i do but it feels almost impossible to stay away especially when she takes
her breaks moving on the dance floor like she knows seeing her sway is my kryptonite
still i m determined to stay away because complications mean failure and that is not an
option success if the only thing good enough for both of us nothing else matters
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